








Comox Valley Regional District November 1 2019 

600 Comox Rd, 

Courtenay, BC  

V9N 3P6 

To whom it concerns, 

We are writing in regards to the 4753 Forbidden Plateau Rd Airfield Test & Tune gathering of 

friends who come together to test and tune their vehicles in exchange for the creation of raising 

funds for various local charities. We, as many others friends and Valley Residents are in FULL 

SUPPORT of the property owners and their friends in such activities put forth in favor for a very 

important and good cause. 

These small groups of local friends and car enthusiasts who have been doing such events in the 

Valley and throughout Vancouver Island for the past 40+ years has put together a superior effort 

of organizing and ensuring to following strict guidelines of their sport to the test and tune 

vehicles working performance. They fully ensure that all safety measures are in place and that 

there is little to no risk to the environment, its neighbors, or its participants. We ourselves as 

business owners as well as many other friends and neighbors have volunteered our time, elbow 

grease and back bone in preparations into ensuring everything is as safe as can be to all involved. 

This small private gathering is put together for the very few times of 3-4 weekends throughout 

the year. The property owners have been very generous not only in donating to the group a safe 

place to utilize their runway for the purpose of tuning their cars, but also creating a great way to 

raise funds by donations for various charities within the Vancouver Island Region.  

We fully support the Test & Tunes at Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely yours ~All for a good cause. 

Poe & Kathy Freeborn 
1936 Quenville Rd 

Courtenay BC 

V9J 1Y4 

3120-20 / TUP 3C 19
B. Labute




